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Be Wise About Beauty Fact Sheet

About the Campaign: 
The American Academy of Cosmetic Surgery (AACS) launched the Be Wise About Beauty campaign to arm patients with the facts about cosmetic surgery, patient safety and the qualifications of practitioners so they can make informed decisions about cosmetic enhancement.

BeWiseAboutBeauty.org:
The Web site, www.bewiseaboutbeauty.org is part of a broad, integrated patient education initiative.  On the site patients can find: 

· Information about specific procedures
· Direction on what to look for when choosing a cosmetic surgeon

· Sample questions that patients should ask a cosmetic surgeon

· Myths and facts about cosmetic surgery

· An interactive ‘Beauty Monitor’ quiz that can help patients determine whether cosmetic surgery is the right choice 

About Cosmetic Surgeons:
Cosmetic surgeons are dedicated to the art of cosmetic surgery.  Their strong knowledge base, high level of training and practical experience make them among the most qualified to perform safe and proper cosmetic procedures.  Cosmetic surgeons also offer a unique, multidisciplinary approach to patient care that brings breadth and depth of expertise to the field. 
About the AACS:
The American Academy of Cosmetic Surgery (AACS) is a professional medical society whose members are dedicated to the art of cosmetic surgery.  The AACS offers fellowships and training opportunities that include live surgery workshops.  The Academy is the largest multi-specialty organization of cosmetic surgeons in the world.  For more information about the Academy, or to locate a member physician in your area visit www.cosmeticsurgery.org.
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